
From: Laura Forster 
Sent: 03 November 2020 18:12 
To: Hilary Saunders 
Subject: Re: RE: NYM/2020/0748/CVC 

Good Evening Hilary, 

I have attached photos of the lights that I have been looking at for the site. The first two are 3000k and 525 
lumens and will be used to light the paths and the outside of the ancillary building. The third photo is what will 
be on the front of each pod, these are 3000k and 580 lumens but their curved design does mean that the light is 
aimed downwards. 
I assume as the others have flat hooded tops this will reduce the upward light however this isn't specified in 
their description. 
I hope this helps, 

Regards, 

Laura 

On Thursday, October 29, 2020, 12:52, Hilary Saunders

Hi Laura, 

With regards to the proposed lighting, our Dark Skies Officer has made the following 

comments:- 

"Full cut off (zero upward light) at 800 lumens and 3000k max (2700k preferable) is fine. Their 
statement about PIR controls being used on all lights is also welcome. However, if the lights are 
not full cut off down lighters, we should stipulate 500 lumens maximum and 3000k or less, even 
if under the overhang. The same specification has been used at Cropton Forest Cabins which are 
larger than the pods and that level of lighting is ample. 

Please we ask for details of the lighting models being specified? " 

I'd be grateful if you would provide this additional information at your earliest convenience. 

Kind regards 

Hilary 

H. Saunders 

Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI  
Planning Team Leader  
Development Management 
Tel.no. 01439 772700 
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